City of Leoti Governing Body met in special session Monday, August 16, 2021, 6:15 p.m., at the City Hall
Meeting Room for the purpose of the 2022 Budget Hearing.

Mayor Charlie Hughes and Councilors Levi Elder, Kelma Burch, Tammie Meyer-Givens, and Jody Crouch
were present. Also in attendance were, City Treasurer Liz Gould, City Clerk Jeannine Hassell and City

Code Enforcement Officer Adam Marcotte. Councilor Tyrrell Tankersley was absent.

Mayor Hughes opened the 2022 Budget Hearing at 6:15 p.m. Mayor Hughes asked for comments,
questions, or concerns regarding 2022 Budget; no comments. Mayor Hughes closed the 2022 Budget
Hearing at 6:29 p.m.

Crouch moved Givens seconded to adjourn at 6:30 pm. Motion passed carried unanimously.
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